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Dear Member of the Health Committee,

I am writing to express my deep concern and opposition to the new bill tabled by Rob Pyne. I am strongly
 against the bill and the way in which it’s wording enables harm to both mother and child - as mentioned in the
 current e-petition.

Thank you for taking the time to consider this email, and for endeavouring to make the right decision in this
 area.

Kind regards,

Vijay Barber
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